View this email in your browser



17th December 2023

Dear Member

Our beloved Run will open tomorrow, Monday 18th December at 9 am for the Bartley Bear. Once again Natalino, Luca and their crew have recreated this magnificent ice sculpture that we respect and adore. The Engadine valley looks particularly beautiful at the start of this season. The boughs on the fir trees are hanging low, graced with a snow covering. Heavy snow falls and cold nights interspersed with some warm days have been almost ideal for building the Run.

Noni Cuthbert has stocked the Shop with all sorts of wonderful goodies, so if you have yet to finish your Christmas shopping, pop in and have a look. Matteo, Mario and Luigi will be ready to welcome you. The whole Tower Team have been beavering away in preparation. The Tower "kinder", Isabella Evans, Johnny von Fürstenberg and Casimir Zach have fully mutated into shovelling machines. We are looking forward to welcoming as many of you as possible in the next days.

University Event

We have a full contingent of University Teams arriving on Tuesday 19th December for three days of fun and games.

Americas Toboggans

Twenty one Members have very kindly agreed to sponsor new Americas toboggans. We have two brand new prototypes waiting to be tested. They look magnificent. Once the sponsors have had the opportunity to give them an initial ride, you are welcome to test them for your selves. Please see Jamie Summers should you wish to do so.

Riding Bars

We have now have riding bars for both last season and this season available for purchase. Please see Tilly MacDonald or Annabel Kettler.

1825 Dinner

Rebecca Achenbach is organising The 1825 Dinner for Members, Member's children, and SLs ages 18-25 (25 not being a strict age limit.) It will take place on the 28th December in the Steffani Hotel at 20:00. The price for the dinner is 114 CHF per person. To sign up, please fill out the application form here: Once you have completed the form, further information will follow. For any other questions, please contact Rebecca at 1825dinner@gmail.com.

Tom Booton at the Sunny Bar

The youngest ever Head Chef of The Grill at The Dorchester, Tom Booton is a celebrated British Chef who will be in residence in the Sunny Bar all season in the evenings. His menu can be found here and it has already had the seal of approval from our President.

Yours, Martin Greenland

Tilly MacDonald

London Membership Secretary, SMTC Ltd Corriechoille Lodge Spean Bridge Inverness-shire PH34 4EY United Kingdom tilly.macdonald@cresta-run.com



Clubhouse (season only): +41 (0) 81 833 3112

M: +44 7805 569 547

St Moritz Tobogganing Club Ltd ("SMTC Ltd") is a private company limited by guarantee registered in England at 10 Queen Street Place, London EC4R 1AG. Company Number 12519149.





Copyright © 2023 St Moritz Tobogganing Club, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

